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Belfast Consolidated School 

Newsletter 
Mr. John Munro- Principal                   Alyssa Thaxter- Admin Assistant           Ms. Kelley Carpenter – Vice-Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 
November 8- Jersey Day 

November 9- Bulldog Assembly 11:00AM 

November 10- Remembrance Day Assembly 10:30AM 

November 10- BINGO- 6:30PM 

November 13- Remembrance Day- NO SCHOOL 

November 14- Taco Orders go home 

November 15- School Wide PJ Day 

November 15- Milk Orders Due 

November 16/17- PEITF Convention- NO SCHOOL 

November 17- Parent Teacher Sign up Closes 4:00PM 

November 20- 7-9 Compass Survey 

Nov 20-24- Parent Teacher Week 

November 21- Taco Orders Due  

November 23- Parent Teachers- Evening 

November 23- Clothing Orders Due 

November 24- Parent Teachers- NO SCHOOL 

November 30- Taco Day 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Line 902-659-7200 #1 
At Belfast School we have an Attendance Line which 

parents/guardians can call anytime of the day. Calling this line will 
enable us to ensure the safety of your child. 

Phys Ed: 
Any parents or community members who would be 
willing to help with school athletics please contact Mr. 
Johnson at tjjohnson@edu.pe.ca or (902) 629-0242. 
There are coaching positions available this year in 
Gymnastics, Track and Field, badminton, and basketball. 
 

Belfast Men's and Women's basketball season will be 
starting soon. We are currently looking for 1 or 2 coaches 
for the women’s basketball team. 
 

Congratulations to the Men’s and Women’s Volleyball 
teams for a great season this year. Special thanks to 
Taylor Johnson, Jody Mackinnon, and Margo Williston. 
 

Congratulations to our golf team.  Abbie Bell placed 

6th, Milla Beck tied for 10th. The girls scramble team got 
Silver with a score of 45! 
 

Congratulations to our provincial Cross-country runners 
Kayley Carter, Simon Beck, and Syrianna DeSousa.  
 
 

Extra Clothing:  
The weather tends to be unpredictable these days.  
Please keep this in mind as we move into the fall, and 
winter season.  Please dress your child appropriately so 
they are comfortable.  Please label all clothing and 
footwear.  It would be appreciated if you would please 
send in a complete set of clothes with your child.  If 
there is a spill or a fall then your child will be prepared.    

 

Parent Teacher Interviews: 
Our parent teacher interviews will be the week of Nov. 
20-24th. Interviews will be held in person. 

If you cannot make an in-person interview, a phone 
interview is also possible. You will sign up the same way 
as if it was an in-person interview. Only difference will 
be, specify phone interview and provide the best 
number to reach you at.  

The link was emailed out yesterday. All sign ups must 
be in NO LATER than Friday, Nov. 17th at 4PM.  
If you have any questions, please call Alyssa at 902-
659-7200.  

Mrs. Johnson’s Grade 4 sign up- 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054DA4A829A1FB6-

45635590-grade 
 

K-3/5-9 sign up: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054DA4A829A1FB6-

44601974-parent  

Home and School: 
Bingo is Back Again!!  A wonderful night of 
family fun, local prizes and bingo dabbing!  
When: November 10th @ 6:30pm 
Where: Belfast Consolidated Gymnasium 
Who: All are welcome- Children must be 
accompanied by an adult. 
How: Purchase Bingo Cards upon arrival. 
$5.00/ticket or $10.00/3. There will be a 
canteen and 50/50.   
Money raised goes towards school related 
activities. Please bring your own place 
markers ex: nickels, poker chips or anything 
small enough to mark your cards. NO 
DABBERS 
We can’t wait to see everyone’s smiling faces!  
September’s Minutes are posted on the Website 
https://belfast.edu.pe.ca/sites/belfast.edu.pe.ca/files/Belfast%2
0Home%20%26%20Shool%20Minutes%20Sept%202023.pdf 

Student Well Being: 
The Student Well-being Team for the Montague FOS will 

be providing a presentation for parents on Thursday, 

November 9th at 6 pm. The focus of the presentation is 

helping parents support their children with anxiety. It will 

be co-facilitated by Donna McGuigan (RN) & Lynn Anne 

James (SW). Montague Regional High School has kindly 

agreed to host our presentation, but it is open to all 

families.  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F904054DA4A829A1FB6-45635590-grade&data=05%7C01%7CATHAXTER%40edu.pe.ca%7C952d86a8a6e0466f1b1f08dbd94f6f2c%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C638342707405804436%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yR6mGKdGBfJN%2FYw8Uk7Jvrhr5KVYdYSNI2dKBACUFY4%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F904054DA4A829A1FB6-45635590-grade&data=05%7C01%7CATHAXTER%40edu.pe.ca%7C952d86a8a6e0466f1b1f08dbd94f6f2c%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C638342707405804436%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yR6mGKdGBfJN%2FYw8Uk7Jvrhr5KVYdYSNI2dKBACUFY4%3D&reserved=0
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054DA4A829A1FB6-44601974-parent
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054DA4A829A1FB6-44601974-parent
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Kindergarten Reg. Week: 
Parents are asked to register their children for Kindergarten prior to or 
during the week of November 20th-24th, 2023. 

• Children must be 5 years old by December 31, 2024, in order 
to be eligible for Kindergarten. 

• Parents are asked to register their child at their local 
elementary school during school hours. If you are unsure of 
your school zone, please call the Stratford Office at (902) 
368-6990 

• A registration form will be completed at the time of 
registration. 

• Parents are reminded to bring a piece of Government issued 
ID verifying proof of child’s age, such as a birth Certificate, 
PEI health card or passport. 

• Verification of home address must also be provided, such as 
a current utility bill. 

• Welcome to Kindergarten sessions for incoming students and 
their parents will be held at schools in the spring of 2024. 

School contact information can be found 
at https://edu.princeedwardisland.ca/psb/wp-
content/uploads/2019/08/PSB_School_Contact_Info_2021-22.pdf. 

 

Clothing Order: 
We are placing a school clothing order again 

this year. The order forms went home 

Wednesday, Nov. 1st. Orders and payment need 

to be in NO LATER than Thursday, Nov. 23. 

PEI Home and School: 
The Federation is hosting two Home & School Training Workshops. Parents, teachers, and students may attend! 
Workshops are designed to enhance Home & School effectiveness and parent engagement in public education. New 
volunteer executive members should attend these sessions.  

Monday, Nov. 6, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m., Miscouche Consolidated School  

Tuesday, Nov. 7, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m., West Royalty Elementary School  

SIGN-UP by Nov. 4 by emailing Shirley at: ssmedleyjay@gov.pe.ca … Or call 902-620-3186 / 1-800-916-0664. No 
Cost. Light refreshments provided.   

Reminder: 2023-2024 Membership Fees  
Home and School Association Treasurers are reminded to submit this school year’s membership fees by November 1st.  
You can now pay by e-transfer to peihsf@gov.pe.ca OR mail cheques to the Federation office. Questions? 902-620-
3186 / ssmedleyjay@gov.pe.ca  
  
Parent Leadership Grants  
Parent Leadership Project grants for up to $500 are available to Home and School Associations. Leadership projects 
are to focus on parent leadership and engagement in your school community.  

Go to: https://peihsf.ca/grants.  Submission deadline: Nov. 30th.  
  
Recognition and Awards Programme 2023-2024 
Awards recognize deserving individuals in school communities. The P.E.I. Home and School Federation’s 2023-2024 
Programme begins with the Crossing Guard Award nominations due Nov. 24.  Find more details online at PEIHSF 
Awards  

ADD this to your agenda… 
1. Plan a productive Home and School meeting by identifying tasks and duties 
2. Focus agenda items on educational objectives/outcomes that work to benefit all students 
3. Involve everyone around the meeting table 
4. Ask the principal for a school report 
5. Practice basic parliamentary procedure  

Happenings in our community…  
Donagh Home & Schools Craft Fair will be held on Sat., Nov. 18, 2023, 9 a.m.-3 p.m. at Donagh Regional School (928 
Bethel Road, Donagh).  
Literacy Champion Award - Call for nominations for our Literacy Champion Award. This award recognizes leadership 
and commitment in the field of literacy and lifelong learning. For more information, contact Amanda Beazley, PEI 
Literacy Alliance www.peiliteracy.ca  
Dyslexia Canada - Alicia Smith, Executive Director of Dyslexia Canada, to speak about Dyslexia & The Right to Read 
on Oct. 25, 6-7 p.m. at Three Oaks Senior High School, Summerside.   
 

Dates to remember:   
November 11 Remembrance Day 

November 20 National Child Day 

November 21–27 Canada History Week  
 

Early Closure Plan: 
With winter weather heading our way, please 

make sure your contact information is up-to-

date and early closure plans. If your 

child(ren)’s early closure plan has changed 

since September 2023, please let the school 

know. 

 
                        

https://edu.princeedwardisland.ca/psb/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/PSB_School_Contact_Info_2021-22.pdf
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https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.peiliteracy.ca%2F&data=05%7C01%7CATHAXTER%40edu.pe.ca%7C63b02c58c52b47f87caa08dbd3b2cfb0%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C638336537182451303%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9plys5kcbp6QNNnd1ZH4VUORO6gKBXb3wT31n113f2g%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.veterans.gc.ca%2Feng%2Fremembrance%2Fhistory%2Fa-day-of-remembrance&data=05%7C01%7CATHAXTER%40edu.pe.ca%7C63b02c58c52b47f87caa08dbd3b2cfb0%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C638336537182451303%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mSYontcGvRPcdT82ELMtvoV1M03RK%2FkpHsWmqnx%2Bhvs%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.canada.ca%2Fen%2Fpublic-health%2Fservices%2Fhealth-promotion%2Fchildhood-adolescence%2Fnational-child-day.html&data=05%7C01%7CATHAXTER%40edu.pe.ca%7C63b02c58c52b47f87caa08dbd3b2cfb0%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C638336537182451303%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RPLtnoiHPjV0bvJ68Yl8XqR9VGEHq2fe5IaaWkODHbw%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.canada.ca%2Fen%2Fcanadian-heritage%2Fcampaigns%2Fhistory-week.html&data=05%7C01%7CATHAXTER%40edu.pe.ca%7C63b02c58c52b47f87caa08dbd3b2cfb0%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C638336537182451303%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2VN1xDpspIpb0%2FW5tUs%2BP1sG7dtvQSHUQuayAJTSFSM%3D&reserved=0


November 7th, 2023 

Newsletter  3/3 

 


